
 
 

 

March 23, 2022 
 

 

Mr. Roman Greer, Director of Golf 

Cranberry Valley Golf Course 

183 Oak Street 

Harwich, MA  02645 
 

RE:  Proposal for Visit and Scorecard Review 
 

Dear Roman, 

 

Thank you for your email requesting a visit and report.   It was good to hear from you 

and I appreciate getting the opportunity to provide this proposal.   

 

I propose to visit Cranberry Valley Golf Course for the purpose of evaluating the positions 

of the existing teeing grounds in order to provide a recommended hole distance and 

overall yardage for each marker.  I will plan to spend about a half day at the course 

confirming the position of each existing tee. 

 

Based on the visit and evaluation, I will provide a proposed scorecard along with a scaled 

sketch of each teeing ground showing the proposed location of each markers card 

distance.    

 

My fee for the visit, scorecard and sketch plans for each tee will be $1,850.00 including 

all expenses.  

 

Please let me know if this is acceptable and I will make arrangements to visit soon.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

MUNGEAM GOLF DESIGN, Inc. 

 
Mark A. Mungeam, ASGCA, President 

Golf Course Architect 

 

 

 

 
195 SW Main Street, Douglas, MA  01516 

Phone: (508) 873-0103  markamungeam@gmail.com 


